
Dear Council staff 

I am writing to you to request your consideration to permit DA Variation for Mona Vale Market... 
Mod2019/0547 to open an hour earlier, it will be beneficial to the community and is a choice that many want the council 
to support. 

Its a fair request and deserves serious consideration from your decision making staff, please offer a simple and easy 
approval process for the markets with the 6am start for traders. Local Businesses and low employment opportunities in 
the area have suffered enough, offering your support to grant the DA variation will generate income, jobs and stability 
to those who provide to the local community.

Thank you
Lyn Kirk

Sent: 7/12/2019 4:29:22 AM
Subject: Mod2019/0547 


